
 

 

From mountain to sea

Roads and Infrastructure Services 
Communication Team 

 
25th February 2025 
 
Further Communication - Street Lighting Stonehaven 
 
Dear Councillor Black 
 
I refer to your correspondence in which you asked about an update on street 
lighting repairs in Stonehaven. 
 
We spoke with local road colleagues who stated that with regards to all/any the 
cable faults there are no changes from our December correspondence. Evan 
Street lighting column has now been cut down/made safe. 
 
Mearns Drive – J055 – Currently still has Additional Work Required, no update 
currently due to limited resources. 
 
Martin Avenue Hammerhead – 632489 -A job has been raised and work orders 
committed, but due to this being a singular lighting fixture we do not have a date 
for it being attended to. 
 
Ramsay Road – A job has been raised for the lighting issues here. Replacement 
Head Required. Water Ingress from eye, no estimated timeframes for this work. 
 
The team also wish to note that you can get updates on the current lighting issues 
by using the online defect reporting tool, as any that are resolved/fixed are 
automatically removed from the system using this, and thus you can inspect the 
current status of the faults through the map on there. 
 
We hope we have answered your enquiry adequately. if you have any further 
questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us. If you wish to 
further discuss this matter please use the enquiry number located in the email 
subject line. 

 
Regards, 
 



 

 

From mountain to sea
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Roads and Infrastructure Services 

 


